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October 2019 

 

 
             

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Y11 GCSE Music Recital 
 
We invite you to an evening of performance on Tuesday 22nd October. This is an event for Music students to perform 
their mock GCSE exam and it really does support students in raising their grades. Performances begin at 6.30 pm and 
finish at 8.30 pm.  Included are performances from musical theatre through to Hip Hop and all students are 
performing a piece as part of their GCSE coursework. 
 
I would also like to encourage Y10 pupils to attend along with their parents so that they can have a taste of what is 
required for their coursework next year. 
 
Tickets are available to purchase in the Resources Room at £4 for adults and £2 for concessions. 
 
Please take this opportunity to come and see the talent Silverdale has to offer and support the students.   
 
We look forwards to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
E Cooper  
  
Ms E Cooper 
Subject Leader for Music 


